School of Art & Design

143 Art & Design

Student Sustainability Committee

University of Illinois

Re: Request for additional funding – Link Green Roof Project

May 20, 2010

Dear Student Sustainability Committee,
In our initial proposal, the Committee approved $17,160.00 for the purchase of 360 green roof modules. A subsequent report by a structural engineer specified a maximum of 432 trays that may be placed on the Link roof.

We would like to request an additional $3,400.00 in order to purchase the additional 72 trays in order for the project to have maximum impact.

Art & Design will pay for installation costs.

Thank you for considering our request and your patience.

Sincerely,

David Akins

Nan Goggin

